
11 June 2024 

Steve Newton  
Chatham County 
PO Box 608  
Pittsboro, NC 27312

Dear Steve, 

North Carolina Emergency Management (NCEM) is pleased to inform you that your grant application for 
the Emergency Management Capacity Building Competitive Grant (CBCG) Fiscal Year 2024 Grant has 
been selected for funding up to the amount of $141,800.10. 

The final approval is conditional on the acceptance of the grant within 45 days from the date of this letter 
and designation of no more than three (3) signatories from your County for the Memorandum of Agreement 
(MOA) in Salesforce. 

This grant shall be effective upon transmittal to the jurisdiction of the executed MOA by NCEM. 

By accepting this grant, the recipient agrees that funds will only be expended to complete the approved 
project, not to exceed the funding amount during the designated period of performance, as well as all 
applicable terms, conditions, and responsibilities specified in the MOA. 

If you have any questions, please contact directly: 

• Janene Childs, Grants Manager/ CBCG Program Coordinator, Janene.Childs@ncdps.gov  or 
984-304 -0332

• Amanda Thaxton, Grants Administrator, Amanda.Thaxton@ncdps.gov or 919-744-0973

Respectfully, 

         William C. Ray 
         Director & Deputy Homeland Security Advisor 
         North Carolina Emergency Management 
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